
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

April


2022

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by April 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dear Brethren,

	 I send you many greetings from Uganda, especially from Omega School. We hope the Lord our God is keeping 
you all well. Back here in Uganda, things seem to be returning to normal after undergoing a season of dreadful COVID 19 
pandemic threats.  The pandemic changed a lot of things and we were surprised and wondering what to do. All 
Government systems were shaken but God loves all of us and we believe He loves you as well.	 	 	 

	 I wish to share that above all the threats and attacks caused by the devil, God was on our side. On January 10th, 
2022, the Government of Uganda publicly announced that all educational lock downs should end. Omega School Staff 
and Pupils reported that normal classes started straightaway. However, we have been curiously watching to see if the lock 
down might not surprisingly happen again.

	 Now we strongly say, Omega School’s first term is almost coming to an end. All routine activities, thanks to all 
your prayers, re-continued smoothly; normal classes have been conducted, and on February 14th, mid term exams were 
held. The school also organized a Visitation Day (VD) which was conducted on February 26th,  following the Health 
Standard Operating Systems (SOP) which were given by the Ministry of Health.  Guardians and parents came to see the 
performance of their children.  Then,  the Ministry of Sports and Education organized an athletics competition for the 
schools on March 18th,  and we also participated. This is a wonderful manifestation of things moving from a very fearful 
COVID 19 situation to better days.

	 On March 29th, End of Term One Examinations will begin for all pupils. However, those in Nursery have already 
started writing their examinations. On April 13th, report cards will be issued to all children.  Second term will begin May 
9th, and end on August 12th. Like some of you, we have 3 terms during the year, but take our break over Christmas 
vacation.  I believe God is also making wonders in America too. May He be glorified!

	 We humbly seek more prayers so that we may to be in position to go through all academic terms successfully with 
all supplies and with no more health threats. We wish to thank you all for the wonderful prayers and continuous support 
rendered to us in all seasons. May the Almighty God reward you all accordingly.   God bless you all. 

Note:  REACH email has been down but we are in the process of getting it back up.  We are sorry for any returned emails.  Please try 
again.  They should not be kicked back anymore.    
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